
 

 

MINI SEVEN RACING CLUB 
 
BULLETIN #1_2013 
 
RE: ALLOY HUBS 
 
 
To all Club Members and Associates, 
 
 
Following a query regarding the use of Alloy Hubs, and after consultations 
with both the M7RC’s MSA Eligibility Scrutineer and Technical Commissioner, 
the Committee of the Mini Seven Racing Club issues the following 
clarification: 
 
M7RC 2013 Regulations, Suspension section TR.5.8, under sub-section 
TR.5.8.1.1, the wording includes “…Non-ferrous or Titanium suspension 
components are prohibited…” 
 
Hubs are deemed to be part of the suspension and, therefore, alloy hubs are 
not permitted for use on Mini Se7en (including S-Class) or Mini Miglia 
(including S-Class) Challenge cars. 
 
 
Issued by: Richard Williamson 
  Championship Coordinator 
  M7RC 
 
Dated: 24 April 2013 


